
 

PO Box 157, Edenhope VIC 3318 
E-mail: edenhope@ballarat.catholic.org.au 

Priest: Father John Corrigan 
Tel: 03 5581 1044  v  Mob: 0422 342 499 

E-mail: john.corrigan@ballarat.catholic.org.au 

Child Safety Officer: John Donegan 
Tel: 03 5581 1933 

SUNDAY LITURGIES 
 First Sunday: 9am Mass 
 Second Sunday: 10:30 Lay-led Assembly 
 Third Sunday: 11am Mass 
 Fourth Sunday: 5pm Mass 
 Fifth Sunday: 10am Ecumenical Service 

View the whole area schedule at bit.do/mass-times 

Collections: 
 Sunday 8th April 

 Presbytery $94.00
 Planned Giving $40.00 
 For Total (Financial Year) $8,830.00 

 Sunday 15th April 
 Presbytery $301.00
 Planned Giving $288.00 
 For Total (Financial Year) $9,118.00 

 Project Compassion $278.40 

TODAY: Sunday 22nd April, 5pm Mass 
GOOD SHEPHERD SUNDAY 

Leader:  
Reader: C. McCann 
Psalm/Intercessions: P. Clarke 
Gifts: P. & G. Clarke 
Communion: M. Payne 
Cleaning: M. Rowe & K. Neall 
Linen: C. McCann 
Lawns: D. McCann 
Collection: A Mahoney. & R. Burgess 

NEXT WEEK: Sunday 29th April, 
10:00am Ecumenical Service 

Host: Uniting Church 
Collection: Aussie Farmers 

 

Please pray for those whose anniversaries occur 
at this time: Malcolm Warner, Elizabeth Perry, 
Katie Kealy, Mary Ruth, Murray McKenzie.  

 

 

TODAY IS THE WORLD DAY OF VOCATIONS: Pope 
Francis tells us: “We will never discover the 
special, personal calling that God has in mind for 
us if we remain enclosed in ourselves, in our usual 
way of doing things... We could lose the chance to 
dream big and to play our part in the unique and 
original story that God wants to write with us.” 
God calls young people from our local 
communities to serve as priests and consecrated 
religious. We all have a role to play in helping 
young people to ‘dream big’ and hear this call. A 
prayer request: You might know of a young 
person whom you think would make a good 
priest or religious. Why not pray for them by 
name on a regular basis? Carry them with you 
spiritually to Mass each Sunday. Sometimes the 
Lord uses us as his instruments to encourage 
vocations. 
 
AMALGAMATION OF PARISHES: A concrete 
proposal has been prepared, which would 
amalgamate the parishes of Casterton, Coleraine, 
Edenhope, Hamilton and Harrow. Administration 
would be centralised and resources more 
efficiently shared, but from a pastoral 
perspective, little would change. Two priests 
would serve the new parish, one based in 
Hamilton and the other based in Casterton. The 
detailed proposal is available to read in the 
church foyer. You are invited to a general 
meeting at the Lake Wallace Hotel, 7pm on 
Wednesday 2nd May. This gives all Edenhope 
parishioners an opportunity to share their 
opinions about the proposal, and offer feedback 
to Amanda Smith, who will report this back to the 
Bishop and his College of Consultors. 

 

St Malachy’s School 
 

Term 2, Week 2 
 

School Advisory Council meeting 
is at 7:30 Monday evening. 

 
No school on Wednesday 25th April 

as we commemorate the ANZACS and 
all Australian service men and women. 


